
 

 

 
August 15, 2025 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: 
Night Work at Clairemont Dr. and Denver St. 

 
Crews are currently installing pipelines near the intersection of Clairemont Drive and 
Denver Street as part of the Morena Conveyance South and Middle and Morena 
Conveyance Pipelines project. To maintain the safety of the community during this 
construction, crews are expected to continue performing overnight work in stages on 
Denver Street and Clairemont Drive from 8 p.m. to 4 a.m., Sunday through Friday, for 
approximately 3-4 weeks. 
 
Work involves crews using excavators to dig the trench where the two new pipelines will be 
installed. All the work will take place behind the barricades of the work zone to ensure the 
safety of the public and crews while working. After the pipelines have been installed, crews 
will install temporary paving to cover the trench and continue to install pipeline. Every 
street where pipeline is installed will be fully repaved curb to curb and re-striped.  
 
Throughout this work, crews will be using additional lighting on site, and noise associated 
with construction may be heard. Noise mitigation efforts have been implemented. Our 
team will continue to monitor the site to ensure these measures are enforced.  

Earplugs are available to residents upon request. Please reach out to the Pure Water team 
at purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD (833-667-7973) to request. 

Please contact the Pure Water team with questions about the City’s Pure Water Program 
and the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance Bike Lanes project, and a 
team member will get back to you within one business day. The Pure Water team 
appreciates the community’s partnership and patience as this critical work is completed. 

Why:  

The Pure Water Program will use proven water purification technology to clean recycled 
water to produce safe, high-quality drinking water. The program offers a cost-effective 
investment for San Diego's water and wastewater needs and will provide a reliable, 
sustainable water supply. 

Please be advised that rain and inclement weather may impact the project schedule. Thank 
you for your patience and understanding as we make progress on this important project. 


